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13 February 2015 

 

  Our Ref: PMcC/PB/1970  

Dear Barry 

 

Inquiry into Shared and Integrated Education  

The Committee would like to express its thanks to your colleague June Neill 

for her very useful and informative briefing on 11 February 2015, as part of the 

Committee’s inquiry into Shared and Integrated Education. 

 

The Committee noted the following reference in the written submission from 

WELB in respect of enablers for Shared and Integrated Education: 

 

 

The Committee agreed to write to WELB seeking clarity – is WELB suggesting 

that the constitution of Boards of Governors in e.g. some Controlled schools 

should be amended to reflect the high level of mixing of Protestant and 
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Catholic children in those schools?  If so, does WELB believe that this should 

be accompanied by transformation to Integrated status for those schools? If 

WELB is not advocating transformation for mixed Controlled schools to 

Integrated status in all cases, is WELB suggesting the establishment of mixed 

Controlled non-Integrated schools with non-partisan boards which could then 

attract facilitation and encouragement from the Department under Article 64 of 

the 1989 Order? 

 

A response by 2 March 2015 would be much appreciated. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Signed Peter McCallion  
 

 

Peter McCallion  
Clerk  
Committee for Education 
 
 


